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Tom’s Tips 
Greetings everyone. 

Spring is here along 

with clouds of pollen 

and spring breakers. 

Easter will be here 

soon and the traffic 

will start to clear and temperatures 

start to soar. 

We had a great time at the Ft De Soto 

Picnic and Fun Hunt. The weather was 

perfect for an outing at the beach. 

Thanks to everyone for bringing so 

many great side dishes.  

We also had a good turnout at the Ft 

De Soto Relic hunt. As many times as 

we have hunted there it is amazing that 

3 military buttons along with some 

other interesting items from the time 

period were found and turned over to 

Phil Shiro to display in the museum. 

 

I am going to start mentioning this now 

so you get it on your calendar:  

 

Our May Meeting will be on May 21st 

due to Bill Jackson’s being closed on 

Memorial Day 

 

 

Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: March 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Place: Bill Jackson’s  
 Outdoor Adventure 
 9501 US 19 N 
 Pinellas Park, FL 33782 

 

 

Time: 7:00 PM 
 
 
Program: Chris Arbutine 
 Bellaire Coins 
 
 
 

New  
Club Mailing Address: 

SRARC 
2275 80th St. N 

St. Petersburg, FL 33710  
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Elected Officers and Board 
 

President: Tom Jones  415-7968 
Vice Pres.: Jerry Schneider   
Secretary: Debi Schneider   
Treasurer: Tom Killian  343-2041 
Board Member: Howard Metts   
Board Member: Joe Borg   
Board Member:  Demiter Alipiev                                                
Board Member: Pete Hatzillas 
Board Member: Mike Shuler 
Newsletter Editor: Tom Jones   415-7968 
Email: tomandsuzi@tampabay.rr.com 
Webmaster: Jeff Miller                           
Competition: Howard Metts & Dimitur Alipiev 
Library: Pete Hatzillas 
Club Photographer: C. J. Hatzillas 
Education Chair: Tom Killian                         343-2041 
Refreshments: Joe Montione                   
Hunts & Raffle: Tom Killian 
Ambassador: Jay Ganz                          (941) 423-0351 

 

Birthdays 

  
Birthday Ambassador Joe Borg 

Mike Brown                        Mike Miller 

Andrew Szemer                Mike Shuler 

Jay Wollin                  Bobbie McVeigh 

Allan Sosslau                   Rod Hughson 

Anita  Ross                   Tracy Hatzilias  

Michael Bureau                   Tom Killian 

Louise Wollin                  Mary Jo Cree 

Susan Toal                  Troy Carmichael 

Joanne Gajentan 

Meeting Minutes  
 

February 26, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 

7:00pm. 

Our speaker was Doug Jackson, son of 

Bill Jackson. He talked about the 

history of Bill Jackson’s and also 

showed the new Minelab Equinox 

detector 

Break was taken at 8:00 

Meeting was called back to order at 

8:15pm 

The treasurer's report was given by 

Tom Killian. Winners of the 

competition table were announced. The 

raffle was held. Meeting was 

adjourned at 8:45 pm. 

 

Coming Events 

March 31, 2018 

Treasure Hunting Basic Training – 8am 

to 10:30am. Crisp Park 

(under pavilion) 37th Avenue NE and 

Poplar Street NE; Saint Petersburg, 

FL. 

April 23, 2018 Regular April Meeting 

May 21, 2018 

Regular monthly meeting. 

This is the 3rd Monday, Bill Jackson’s 

will be closed on Memorial Day which 

would be our normal meeting day. 



 

3 

 

 

Ft De Soto Relic Hunt  

March 10, 2018 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Ft De Soto Picnic and Fun Hunt     

March 17, 2018 
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Note: If you have not paid your dues 

for 2018 this will be your last 

newsletter that you receive. If you are 

not sure check with Tom Killian. 

Lost and Found 
 

https://theringfinders.com/blog/Sunc

oast.Research.Recovery.Club  

 

 

 
Club Coin Clues were posted on 

the Website 

 

 

Classified Adds 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://theringfinders.com/blog/Suncoast.Research.Recovery.Club
https://theringfinders.com/blog/Suncoast.Research.Recovery.Club
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Treasure Hunters Code of Ethics 
  
 I WILL respect private property and do no treasure hunting without the permission of the  property owner. 
 

 I WILL appreciate and protect our heritage of natural resources, wildlife and private property. 
 

 I WILL fill all my excavations, remove and properly dispose of all trash that I find. 
 

 I WILL use thoughtfulness, consideration and courtesy at all times, leaving gates as I found them. 
 

 I WILL assist law enforcement and other government agencies or private citizens as needed. 
 

 I WILL NOT litter. 
 

 I WILL NOT destroy property, buildings, or what is left of ghost towns and deserted structures. 
 

 I WILL NOT tamper with signs, structural facilities or equipment. 
 

 

SRARC 
2275 80th St. N 

St. Petersburg, FL 33710  
 

 


